

# NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2017

## Our next meeting is on Wednesday December 6th. at 7.30 pm Guest Speaker

Guest Speaker: Dr Stephen Harris will present:
Stories of Tasmania's Dry Country Conifers: Gardens, Soldiers and Antarctic Explorers!

### Coming up - Traditional TGF Sunday Lunch At the Taroona Fire Station on Sunday 10th December 12 for 12.30

#### What to bring:

Please bring a plate of food to share. Wine and soft drinks will be provided. Also bring your own chair, glass, cutlery and plates.

**Secret Santa:** Each person please bring a gift to value of \$10, ready wrapped. Please fill in the attendance sheet at the December meeting or email: taroonagardenforum@ozemail.com.au

#### **New Members wanted**

To keep our club vibrant and growing we always welcome new members. Invite your friends along to a meeting, our club is not confined to Taroona residents or people who actively garden - we welcome anyone who is interested in gardens and plants.

#### Garden events coming up

\*\* Southlea garden sale: Sunday 10th. December 2-5pm (Note event postponed a week from Sun. 3rd.) Southlea is a garden near the Lea Scout Camp just off the Southern Outlet. It has a convict built rockery. Directions for getting there are on the TGF webpage at http://taroona.tas.au/gardening-forum/. All are welcome.

\*\*Claremont Lily and Summer Flower Show, Saturday 13 and Sunday 14th January 2018 At the Claremont Memorial Hall. Entry is free.







### **Trade Table**

Dont forget the trade table. Think seedlings, posies, herb bunches, offshoots of interesting plants, jams and pickles, bulbs......all are good items for our trade table. Please bring some small change to purchase items. In the past months posies have been in great demand, so if you have some 'pickable' flowers and leaves, consider making up a posy and share the garden joy with others!